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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
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DeKalb Crews Repairing Broken Water Main on  
Nichols Lane 

 

DECATUR, Ga.— DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management crews are 
currently making repairs to a broken six-inch-diameter water main on Nichols Lane near 
McAfee Road in unincorporated Decatur.  
 
More updates will be provided as available. 
 
Residents experiencing low to no water pressure are encouraged to contact the DeKalb 
County Watershed Department at dekalbwaterops@dekalbcountyga.gov or 770-270-
6243. 
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